
SOUTHERN CALIFORNA SECTION 
 
To President Bankroff and the BOD 
 
 
The southern California section had to postpone our section meeting  
until June 4,2005 
It will be held at Kildee Scientific in Santa Fe Springs and hosted by  
Chemglass. I will give personal feedback at the BoD meeting. 
Jim Merritt 
Director 


